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4th December  

Autumn Term 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children     

                                                                               

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are obviously disappointed that due to the restrictions we are unable to offer all of our usual 

Christmas activities and invite parents to our Christmas Concerts, Nativities, Sing-alongs and Christingle 

Services. 

 

We are, however still carrying out a wide range of activities with the children and are well and truly in the 

festive spirit at Oakfield. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

CHRISTINGLE 

Every child will be participating in a class Christingle 

Service, which will be held in the hall in their class bubbles. 

We will film these services and share with you on Dojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSDOJO  

Please check your ClassDojo page regularly 

as teachers are posting a class advent 

activity to share with you all. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

December 2020 

 

 

May we take this opportunity on behalf of all the staff at Oakfield Primary School of 

wishing all of our families a very happy and peaceful Christmas. 

 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER AND DINNER DAY 

On Friday 11th December we are holding our 

Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas 

Jumper Day. 

As we are unable to use the Christmas Post 

Box this year we are also holding a 

christmas card writing afternoon on this 

day. Please check your ClassDojo page for 

all details. 

 

 

CLOSING DATE 

School will close for Christmas break on Thursday 17th 

December at 2.30pm. Children can come to school on that 

day in non-uniform. 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

Every child will have a Christmas party/disco in their class 

bubbles and this will be within the school day. Again, please 

check your child’s Dojo page for full details. Children will 

be able to come to school in party clothes on these days. 
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